
 

 

 

Banque Privée de Fleury Limited 
 

 

The public is hereby informed that, on 25 April 2014, the Bank had granted a licence to 

Banque Richemount Limited to carry on private banking business in Mauritius. 

 

Subsequently, following the change in name of Banque Richemount Limited to Banque 

Privée de Fleury Limited, a new Banking Licence to carry on private banking business in 

Mauritius in the name of Banque Privée de Fleury Limited was issued to the institution on 

22 September 2014. 

 

Banque Privée de Fleury Limited has started operations with effect from 24 April 2015. 

 

The address of the principal place of business of the bank is 4
th

 Floor, Raffles Tower, Ebene. 
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